From: Susan P. Smith

To: senr.exhibits@state.or.us
Subject: SB557
Date: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 8:57:45 AM

To the Senators:
I am writing in support of Senate Bill 557.

Let Oregon lead the way and show the rest of the country that we can thrive in a clean energy
economy.

LC1242 does not address relevant GHG emission issues that must be included in your legislation.
Thank you.
Susan P. Smith

P.O. Box 1464
Coos Bay, OR 97420
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